
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 23, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC:    Approval of Window Replacement at Grant Elementary 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to award the contract for the replacement of windows at Grant 
Elementary School to Daniels Glass, Inc, Detroit, Michigan, for a total cost of 
$251,105.00, which includes contingency, and authorize the Superintendent or her 
designee to negotiate and execute final contracts on behalf of the Board of Education.   
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This proposed Capital Projects Fund purchase is to replace windows at Grant that are 
over 25 years old. These windows have not been working properly and are beyond the 
point of individual repairs.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Capital Funds 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


